
Believing and Belonging: The Local Agreed Syllabus Cover Design Competition 

 

Dear Colleague 

As you are probably aware by now the Agreed Syllabus for RE has been reviewed and will be 

published in April 2019. The syllabus will be called ‘Believing and Belonging in West Yorkshire’ as it 

will be a joint syllabus between Calderdale, Kirklees and Leeds authorities. The title of Believing and 

Belonging is about learning and celebrating the beliefs and values of religions and worldviews in the 

local area and how this supports community cohesion.  

We are holding a competition for photographs for the front cover and divider pages in the new 

syllabus. We would love your school to enter. 

If pictures of children are included, then of course permission must be sought from parents. The 

syllabus is sent to all schools in the area and published nationally. All photographs will be attributed. 

Winners of the competition will receive book tokens and the school will be given free access to the 

units of work online.  

The criteria for this competition are: 

• Your entry must be photographic  

• It must show how we celebrate the beliefs and values religions and worldviews in our area 

• It might also include how we celebrate Community Cohesion. 

Entries for the competition need to be sent to enquiries@penninelearning.com before the closing 

date of 11th March 2019 and your entry must include the pupil’s name, age and school address.  

The chairs of the three SACREs will be judging the competition and you will be informed as soon 

after the closing date of the winning entries.  

We look forward to receiving your school entries and choosing the best for the front cover.  

Kind Regards 

 

Ian Ross  
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